
Concern for missing Edinburgh
woman

Police in Edinburgh are becoming increasingly concerned for
the welfare of a woman who has gone missing in the city.

Susan Bray, 45, was last seen around 11.30am this morning
(Monday, November 17, 2014), leaving her home address in the
Balgreen/Stenhouse area to go to local shops. 

She is white, 5’4″ and wearing a black jacket, trouser and
boots and a orange and red scarf.

Susan may be in the city, but might possibly have travelled to
the Dunfermline, Dalkeith or Penicuik areas.

Anyone who knows where Susan is, or has seen her since 11.30am
is  asked  to  call  Police  Scotland  on  101  or  through
Crimestoppers  on  0800  555  111.
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